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Termination of Centers for Disease Control and Prevention Screening 
of Individuals with Travel Nexus to Republic of Uganda 

On October 12, 2022, the Secretary of Department of Homeland Security (DHS) announced 
arrival restrictions applicable to flights carrying persons who have recently traveled from, or 
were otherwise present within, Uganda, consistent with 6 U.S.C. 112(a), 19 U.S.C. 1433(c), and 
19 CFR 122.32, in a Federal Register document titled “Arrival Restrictions Applicable to 
Flights Carrying Persons Who Have Recently Traveled From or Were Otherwise Present 
Within Uganda” (87 FR 61488-01).  For purposes of the October 2022 arrival restrictions, a 
person recently traveled from Uganda if that person departed from, or was otherwise present 
within, Uganda within 21 days of the date of the person’s entry or attempted entry into the U.S. 
These restrictions funneled relevant arriving air passengers to one of five designated airports of 
entry where the U.S. is implementing enhanced public health measures.   

The Secretary of DHS has now announced the termination of arrival restrictions applicable to 
flights to the U.S. carrying persons who have recently traveled from, or were otherwise present 
within, Uganda due to an outbreak of Ebola disease in Uganda.   

The arrival restrictions and funneling airports applicable to flights to the U.S. carrying persons 
who have recently traveled from, or were otherwise present within, Uganda are terminated as of 
11:59 p.m. Eastern Standard Time on January 11, 2023.   

For additional information on Ebola and the CDC response, please visit https://www.cdc.gov. 
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